
 

Weekly Diary      
Monday 14 January  

After School Club: Dance – all year groups 

 

Tuesday 15 January  

After School Club: Netball Club Yrs 4-6 

 

Wednesday 16 January 

After School Club: Fun Ball Skills Yrs 1 - 3  

 

Thursday 17 January 

No clubs 

 

Friday 18 January 

2.45pm Celebration Assembly in the School Hall 

After School Club: Fun Multi Ball sports Yrs 4 - 6  

 

 

Dates for your Diary! 
  
14 January – 4 March  Camelot Class swimming **each class has 7 lessons ** 
8 February    PTA Disco 
11 February    Messy Church in School Hall 
12 February    Parents Evening meetings – details to follow 
14 February    Parents Evening meetings – details to follow 
15 February    Inset day – no clubs 
25 February    PTA Book Fair all week 
28 February    Maigold Class swimming **each class has 7 lessons ** 
28 February    Cross Country at Somerton Recreation Ground 
19 March    CLP Football and Netball Tournaments at Huish (morning) 
19 March    SAS Netball finals at Westfield Academy, Yeovil (afternoon) 
21 March    Cross Country 5 at Curry Mallet 
26 March    Year 3 / 4 Tag Rugby at Somerton RFC 
2 April    Year 5 / 6 Tag Rugby at Somerton RFC 
3 June to 15 July   Pippin Class swimming **each class has 7 lessons ** 
 
 

 

 

 



 

He came so that we may have life and have it to the full        John 10:10 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

I hope that you are hearing feedback from your child re their learning this term.  When I 
speak to the children, they all seem so proud of something they have achieved or tackled.  
In my regular meetings with the teachers, we discuss each child’s progress and there are 
many who have made great strides forward with your help.  

I have some requests to start the term off well.  I hope you can help us with these! 

- Please name all your child’s clothes including hats, gloves, water bottles and shoes.  
For example, we have about 5 good quality water bottles in lost property but cannot 
return them as they are not named.   

- Home Learning folders: we understand if one gets lost and we will replace it but 
when the second gets lost as well, it is expensive for us to replace it again.  We will 
probably have to charge for us to replace it after the second loss. 

- Reading records: please can these be brought into school every day.  We are very 
fortunate to have many volunteers as well as teaching assistants who are helping 
readers every day.  It is really important for us to record who has read and when, as 
well as keeping tabs on who is reading at home.  For Year 5 and Year 6 children, we 
are developing their sense of preparation and independence by expecting them to 
show us their reading record every day with consequences if they are not there! 

- Camera watches:  a few children have watches that can also take photos.  If your 
child has a phone like this, please can you make sure that they do not wear it or 
bring it into school. 

And finally, my last request!  Are you one of the six parents in 
Blenheim class that paid nothing towards the swimming last term or 
one of the four parents who paid nothing in Gala?  Please bring in 
your contributions – it really would be appreciated as we need to 
keep these swimming opportunities going and cannot keep afloat 

without every parent contributing their share. 

Thank you for any help you can give us with these requests.  It saves us a lot of time and 
supports the children in their learning. 

Kind regards 
 

Mrs Frances Burns 
Acting Head Teacher 
 
 



 

 

Class Cup winners 

In Pippin: Leo Bristow for brilliant listening at the carpet, and engaging himself 

in independent activities. 

In Maigold: Dulcie David for great listening and enthusiasm throughout the 

week. 

In Gala: Chloe Davis for having excellent focus towards all her learning and for 

always giving everything a go! 

In Camelot: Ivy Routledge for superb effort with presentation of her learning. 

In Blenheim: Riley Baber for making such excellent connections between things 

he has learned. 

Merit Chart winner: Tom Davies. 

Lunchtime Award: Rosie Callaghan for excellent behaviour at lunchtimes. 

Pen Licences awarded to: Poppy, Faith, Chloe, Truly and Esther 

Forest School Award: Hollie Ainsworth for a great Forest School session and 

being very helpful when cleaning up. 

Little Pips Stars of the week:  Luca Barrett for making all the ladies at Little Pips 

feel wonderful with his kind words and cuddles. 

 

Do you want to know more about dyslexia?   

Come along to the Huish Community Learning Partnership 

advice session to find out more and have the opportunity to 

ask questions. 

 

Dyslexia Awareness with Mark Long on 5th February 6:30pm 

HEA’s main hall 

 

 

 



 

APPLE TREES FEBRUARY HALF TERM HOLIDAY CLUB 2019                   

DEADLINE: FRIDAY 1 FEBRUARY 2019   Child’s Details  
First name: Surname: 

I would like to book my child for the following sessions (Please tick the sessions that you require below): 

Day 

7.45am – 

6.00pm 

£37.00 

per child per 

day 

7.45am – 

3.15pm 

£27.00 

per child per 

day 

9.00am – 

6.00pm 

£32.00 

per child per 

day 

9.00am – 3.00pm 

£21.00 

per child per day 

Friday 15 February – Inset Day     

Monday 18 February     

Tuesday 19 February     

Wednesday 20 February     

Thursday 21 February     

Friday 22 February      

Additional half hour blocks can be bought between 3.00pm and 6.00pm at £2.25.  Please note below any additional 

half hours.  Please provide your child with a packed lunch, spare set of clothes, wellies & waterproofs EVERY DAY. 

Please book my child in for the days and times indicated above. I will let you know in advance if my child will not be 

attending a booked session. I understand that Apple Trees Club cannot give refunds for any sessions that I have booked 

but which my child does not attend.  I understand that Holiday Club sessions may need to be cancelled and a full refund 

given if the minimum number of places are not booked each day. 

  My child is registered with Apple Trees Club OR   I am returning a Registration Form with this Booking Form 

Full payment must be made before to the sessions to make sure your child is able to attend 

 I have enclosed payment of £_____________________ Cash/Cheque   (please make cheques payable to ‘Apple Trees Club’)  

 Bank Transfer   Childcare Vouchers. Please state provider: 

 I confirm that photographs of my child(ren) can be posted on our Apple Trees Club Facebook page 

 I give permission for my child(ren) to use face paints  

Signed:  .......................................................... …………………..….… (parent/carer)  .... Date: ………………………………… 


